FILED 8/31/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 05309-2020

Dorothy Menasco FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 9:47 AM

To: Dale Eastmond

Cc: Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Jeff Bates; Charles Murphy; rh2514@att.com

Subject: RE: 20200160-TP Docket title change

Hi Dale,

Per your request below, the docket title has been revised.

Dorothy

From: Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 7:14 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Lee Eng Tan <LTAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates
<JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Charles Murphy <cmurphy@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; rh2514@att.com
Subject: 20200160-TP Docket title change

Hi Dorothy,

Please revise the docket title to, “Request for approval of interconnection and resale agreement
between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and Tone
Communication Services LLC.” We're making the revision because even though the company
included the elements in the cover letter, they are not included in the agreement.

Thank you for your help,

Dale





